# **CONNECTION CARD**

Visitors: Thank you for joining us today!

Please help us connect with you by filling out this card. When you have finished, simply tear off this page and drop it at the Welcome Center in the lobby.

Tell us about Yourself:
Name:
Address:
City/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
I am at
lama:
1st Time Visitor Returning Visitor
I heard about Penn Valley from:
Friend Flyer Website Event
Other:
I am:
Married Single Other:
I have kids: Yes No
I would like to:
Understand my relationship with God
Learn more about Penn Valley Church
Learn more about various Ministries
Discuss being Baptized
Discuss having my Child Dedicated
Volunteer
Today's Date:

## Notes for this Week




320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA 18969
Phone: (215) 723-5890 | Fax: (215) 723-7136
Sunday Mornings
9:25 a.m. Prayer | 10:15 a.m. Worship Service
www.pennvalleychurch.org

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES
Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or
Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468.





# Welcome!

We're glad you're here & hope throughout our time together this morning you will truly Experience His Grace.

# Pray

We encourage you to spend some extra time with our God, meditating on his word and praying for the needs of our families, our communities, our nation and our world.

# About Us

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision by visiting the "Who We Are" tab on our website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. "Penn Valley Church exists to help our neighbors discover the story of God, be discipled in the family of God and deliver the love of God to our community and beyond."

> December 25, 2022 Sermon Series: "Types" of Christmas

Messages are available on the website.

This Week: "Types" of Christmas ~ David the King

Adam Larew Speaking

Next Week: "Leviticus ~The Cost of Holiness" ~ Outside In Adam Larew Speaking

#### Events this Week

Sunday 12/25: Christmas Day

Tuesday 12/27: Young Adults Christmas Party @ 7 p.m. in

the Coffee House

Wednesday 12/28: Red Cross Blood Drive from 2-7 p.m. in

the Gym

Saturday 12/24: New Year's Eve

#### **Announcements**

#### **Church Office Hours**

Please note that the church office will be closed the week between Christmas and New Years. Please contact Pastor Adam with pastoral emergencies via email at adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org or contact Dale Alderfer or Dan Balmer (phone numbers are located on the back of the bulletin at the bottom).

## Offering Envelopes

Offering Envelopes for 2023 have been placed in church mailboxes. If you wish to have a set of offering envelopes, please contact our bookkeeper Deb Zender at finance@pennvalleychurch.org.

# Foyer Box

If you would like a foyer mailbox, please email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.

### Announcements Continued

### Young Adults Christmas Party - This Tuesday

Young Adults will gather for a Christmas Party this Tuesday night, December 27 at 7 p.m. in the Coffee House. There will be games, snacks and a candy present exchange. Bring a gift-wrapped candy for the exchange. If you have questions please see or contact Desmond Mann at desmondmann@hotmail.com.

#### Red Cross Blood Drive - This Wednesday

Give the perfect gift this year by donating blood this holiday season. Our drive will be held this Wednesday, December 28 from 2:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center. All donors will receive a Red Cross long-sleeved T-shirt while supplies last. Appointments can be scheduled online at redcrossblood.org and be sure to use the sponsor code "pennvalley" when registering.

#### N.U.T.S. New Year's Day Party

The N.U.T.S. will gather for a New Year's Day party immediately following the worship service on Sunday, January 1 in the gym until 1:30 p.m. Bring a snack to share along with a copy of the filled out health form if we do not already have one. Please sign up by this Thursday, December 29 on our website under the "Events" tab. Contact Christine Brown with questions at ckrasins@yahoo.com.

## GCS Clothing Drive Fundraiser is January 9-12

It's a great time to start cleaning and organizing for the new year! As you go through your closets, basements and attics, please consider donating to the clothing drive fundraiser. GCS will be paid by the pound for the clothing & household items they collect. Encourage your friends and family to participate. Check out the website (ClothingDrive.net) for a complete list of acceptable items. Collections will be January 9-12 only.

## Are you on our One Call Messaging List?

If you would like to receive messages from PVC please email us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.

## Grace Christian School

#### **Christmas Break**

GCS will be closed for the Christmas Holiday through Monday, January 2.

## GCS Annual Spring Auction

Mark your calendars for GCS's Annual Spring Auction to be held Saturday, March 25, 2023.

#### Offering Numbers

Weekly Totals (Dec. 10 - Dec. 16, 2022)

Last Week's Giving: \$12,935 Weekly Giving Need: \$14,335 Overage/Shortage: \$1,400

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2022 - Dec. 16, 2022)

Budgeted Amount: \$286,707 Actual Giving: \$246,264 Equity Transfer: \$60,061

Total Income: \$306,325

YTD Expenses: \$305,411

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, contact Dave Schmidt at david.w.schmidt55@gmail.com.

## Prayer Concerns

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family. Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the lobby.

ridyer kequesis, comments or suggestion	15

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.